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Question:  
 
Mr FEENEY: What about SASR? 
Rear Adm. Wolski: I will have to take that on notice to get the latest there. To 
answer your question before regarding senior officers: there are 70 senior officers that 
are female, which is growing slowly. Over the last 12 months, we have increased that 
number by between five and 10.  
 
 
Answer: 
 
Women have been able to undertake the selection process for service in Special 
Forces roles since January 2014. While there are currently no women allocated to 
Employment Category Number 353 - SAS Trooper, women are currently serving 
within the Special Air Service Regiment in support roles.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  
 

 


